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BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

September 30, 1998
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Mr. Charles Perrin )
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division ®Uﬂ: @@ml: @H‘Wa
1000 Rio Brazos Road D LSTAR:

Aztec, NM 87410

Re: EAST PUERTO CHIQUITO MANCOS UNIT
#27 (H-5), SEC. 5, T-26N, R-1E:
BRADENHEAD TEST
Dear Charles:

Referring to our letter of August 25, the completed report of the bradenhead test does
indeed show direct communication between the casing and bradenhead.

Our interpretation of the Gamma Ray Induction log forwarded to you by our letter
of August 25 confirms there are no water sands exposed below the surface pipe; and as noted in our
August 25 letter, we recommend no remedial work be done on this well.

Yours truly,

BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

Albert R. Gréer, President
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4900 College Boulevard, Farmington, NM 87402 (505) 325-8874 Fax (505) 327-9207



